
Announcement on Postponing DPES Sign Expo China 2020

Dear exhibitors and visitors,

Wish you a very happy Chinese New Year!

In view of the current novel coronavirus epidemic situation across the country,
following the Notice on Suspension of Large-scale Exhibition Activities in the City
of the Department of Commerce of Guangdong Province, all large-scale exhibition
activities in the city will be suspended with immediate effect, and efforts will be made
to prevent and control the outbreak of pneumonia caused by the novel coronavirus. In
order to ensure the health of exhibitors and visitors and the effectiveness of the
exhibition which was originally scheduled for February 9-11, 2020 at the Poly World
Trade Expo Center Expo in Guangzhou, the 23rd DPES Sign Expo China_Guangzhou
will be postponed, rescheduled dates need be notified by the superior authority, and
will be informed after consultation with the exhibition hall.

We apologize for the inconvenience thus incurred. At the same time, we will make
relevant work arrangements such as the update of the relevant information of the
exhibition! Thank you for your support.

We are acting together to prevent and control the spread of the epidemic.

Wish you a safe and healthy new year!

Guangzhou Baoxuan Exhibition Co., Ltd
January 25, 2020


